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Inquiry into Built Heritage Tourism in Tasmania  
 

The Legislative Council Government Administration Committee B has recently 
formed a Sub-Committee to conduct an inquiry into the current and potential 
future contribution of built heritage to tourism in Tasmania.  The Inquiry will 
examine the role of Government and tourism and heritage organisations in the 
marketing, promotion and management of built heritage tourism in Tasmania, 
and will include consideration of models from other jurisdictions.   
 
Rob Valentine MLC will serve as Chair of the Inquiry. 
 
Further information about the Inquiry, including its terms of reference and 
information for making submissions, is available on the Committee website: 
http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAdminB_HeritageTourism.
htm 
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FURTHER INFORMATION:  Rob Valentine MLC – 0418 127 323 
 
 
 


